From: Katrina Jackson

**Sent:** January 10, 2024 2:21 PM

To: <a href="mailton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>
Subject: Property tax

Good afternoon,

The 14% raise to property tax would create a great struggle for my family and many other families in Hamilton. With inflation we are already struggling to pay our bills and this would make it much worse. As a teacher and my husband as a construction worker, we should be able to afford our bills but this increase we would make it hard to even put food on the table for our 3 kids. Where would this extra money for the city even go?

This is greatly inappropriate on your behalf.

Katrina Jackson